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Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Prom

| am delighted to be writing to you with details of the 2017 Ernulf Academy Prom for Year 11 students. The Prom
is a wonderful opportunity for the students to celebrate their hard work and endeavours over the past 5 years.

This year's Prom will again be held at Slepe Hall in St ves, on Friday 7t" July. The ticket price will include food
and soft drinks, with a photographer on site. Further details about the purchasing of photos will be handed out on
the night.

We do hope that all current members of Year 11 at the Academy will be able to join us on the night as the event
is open to all students at this point. These nights are always hugely popular and enjoyed by both students and
staff immensely.

Further information about the Prom will be released in the near future but we are asking that anyone who wishes
to be part of this year's event, will shortly be asked to pay an initial £10 deposit to secure their place. The total
cost can only be decided once we know the exact number of students attending, however this early information
letter allows students to book transport and work out holiday dates efc.

We do hope your son/daughter will be part of this exciting event however it is important to note that any students
who show a disregard for Academy expectations concerning behaviour, attitude to learning and attendance, risk
having the opportunity to attend the Prom being withdrawn.

| look forward to contacting you shortly with more information.

Mr M David
Director of Key Stage 4
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